CIMO  Fen
8/21/87

Jo getff Taylor: CHARLES GHOLSON
Deputy Inspector

In regard to the Big A Well Service -
Culpepper #1 matter. I told Mr. Ron
Fellenbaum with Big A that we had no idea
what downhole conditions would be. I also
informed him that the landowner had told
Mr. Ernie Busch that he had thrown boulders
in the hole and that he could expect to
encounter junk (metal.timbers etc.)  When
I was informed that Big A had received the
contract for a total of §8,000 to plug
both the Culpepper #1 and the Bergin #2, I
told Mr. Fellenbaum that they would

probably lose money on the contract.
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